
Department of Public Works
City Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, Wl 53403
262.636.9121 - Pubtic Works
262.636.9191 - Engineering

February 27,2077

TO:

FROM:

RE:

Alderman James Spangenberg, Chairman
Finance & Personnel Committee

John C. Rooney, 4ê/L
lnterim Commissidner of public Works/City Engineer

We are requesting authorization to submit a Focus on Energy Grant Application to WE Energies for
upgrading street light fixtures on various circuits throughout the City of Racine with more energy
efficient LED l¡ghting.

The estimated project cost is 538,090.00, and will result in an annual electric cost savings of
s6,637.00. The grant is in the estimated amount of s4,192.00, resulting in an estimated 5.l-year
payback' Funds for the project are available in Account 282.020.5350, LED Street Lights, EECBG-R.

Richard M. Jones, p.E.

Commissioner of public Works

Thomas M. Eeg, p.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations

Focus on Energy Grant Application

John C. Rooney, p.E.
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering
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